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Evaluations 
Evaluations for veterinary, animal, and 
biomedical research experiences as well 
as academic evaluations can come in 
through the VMCAS eLors , Cornell 
electronic evaluation system or by 
paper.  Please do not ask your 
references to do 2 different evaluations.   
 

When listing the experiences on the 
Cornell Supplemental Application you 
will be able to tell us how we will be 
receiving the evaluation. 
 

If you are applying to the Combined 
DVM/PhD Program, however you will 
need to have 3 additional evaluations 
sent in through the Supplemental 
Application.  These are separate and 
support the PhD side of the application.   
 

Cornell Electronic Evaluation 
If you choose to have an evaluator 
complete the Cornell electronic 
evaluation system they will receive an 
email asking to do the evaluation as 
soon as you list their email address and 
save or leave that page of the 
application.  Note you will not be able to 

make changes to that experience 
(including waiving your rights to the 
evaluation if you forgot to check that 
box), once you leave the page, so please 
proof carefully before you move on. 
 
 

 
 

List Evaluators ASAP 
Completing Section 2 and 3 will 
populate the ‘evaluation’ portion of 
your Tracking Page.  We will not be able 
to track in evaluations received until 
this section is completed. 

When emailing with questions or 
requests regarding your application 
please include your VMCAS ID 

DVM Admissions, Office of Student & Academic Services, Cornell University, College of Veterinary Medicine, 
Schurman Hall, Ithaca, NY 14853; (607)253-3700; vet_admissions@cornell.edu; www.vet.cornell.edu/admissions 
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